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The Permanent Mission of Guatemala presents its compliments to the Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization and wishes to request that the topic “The situation in Guatemala” be included on the order of business of the Permanent Council meeting to be held tomorrow, May 13.  The Minister of Foreign Affairs of Guatemala, Ambassador Haroldo Rodas, will make a presentation on the matter.

Thanking you in advance for the attention paid to this request, the Permanent Mission of Guatemala avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization the assurances of its highest consideration. 

May 12, 2009
Secretary of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
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